
 

                                                                                      

                         
 
 

 
 

 
14th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Now that the Federation has been in place for over a year, we have been looking at 
the Values and Vision that we have. Whilst each school will still retain its individual 
school values, we feel that having Federation values is important in order to underpin 
the work that we do as a Federation. 
 
After much deliberation, the five values that we feel best represent our Federation 
are: 

• Community 

• Respect 

• Learning 

• Aspiration 

• Resilience 

 
Using these, we have created a Vision Statement for the Federation: 
United as a community, our federation aspires to nurture resilient learners and to 
provide an enjoyable and enriching school experience where children thrive and 
develop a lifelong love of learning.  
 
The Federation Values and Vision have been shared with all staff and with the 
student leaders from each school. Feedback has been positive from both groups and 
we have taken into consideration the children’s views on the order of the values.  
We are now sharing these with you, our families, as it is important that you also feel 
that the values and vision represent our aims as a Federation. 
 
We would welcome any feedback you may have. Please use the following link to 
access a short questionnaire where you can record any feedback.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/CTJKb1y6Wb 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Carla Stedman      Chris Scott  
Executive Headteacher     Chair of Governors 

Hockering Lane, 
Bawburgh, 

Norwich, Norfolk, 
 NR9 3LR 

01603 742329 
 

Chapel Street, 
 Barford, 

Norwich, Norfolk. 
 NR9 4AB 

01603 759660 
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